ITay Cwuning

We invite each student to bring a single flower to present to the
Virgin Mary during our May Crowning celebration on Friday, May
9th. The flower may be store-bought or picked from your garden—
what matters most is that your child is part of the process. We
encourage you to involve them by taking them along to choose
the flower or helping them pick one from home. This simple act is
a beautiful way for our children to honor Mary and feel connected
to this special tradition.




